
Ladies and gentlemen, 
  
We regret to inform you that following the strong recommendations of the Ministry 
of Foreign Affairs and the Ministry of Health of Bulgaria due to the forecasted 
potential increase of Covid-19 virus implications in Bulgaria the Organizing 
Committee has decided to postpone and reschedule the mentioned event to 
19 of June 2020 at the same venue place. 
  
Shifting the date of the 9th International Energy Conference to the new date we 
intend to keep the same agenda. In this regard we kindly invite all speakers, 
moderators and registered participants to confirm their attendance. 
  
We apologize for any inconvenience this change might cause to you and your 
future engagements and kindly ask for your understanding and support. 
  
 
 


